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Teaching and Learning 

The children had 

great fun building 

dens at Forest 

School this week. 
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EYFS 

In Class 1 this week we have been exploring freezing and melting. One afternoon we found 
lots of our small world people had become frozen in ice blocks and it was our job to free 
them! 
 
In pairs, we thought of different ways we could melt the ice, we then tried out our ideas and 
raced to free our person first. Once all the people were free, we told the others in our class 
which ideas had worked the best.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please feel free to email me your comments:  

headteacher@grantleyfountains.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Y6 Parent’s Meeting 

Parent Forum – Thursday 31st January 2019 

We would like to invite all of our Year 6 parents to attend a meeting on Monday 28th January at 3pm. The 

purpose of the meeting will be to share information about SATs and inform you about how we intend to 

prepare your children for that important transition to Secondary School. 
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